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28 October 1999

Dear Simon

I must apologise for the excessive delay in replying to your letter of 7 September regarding
approval of Luckylite reflective material.

As advised to your Richard Lumsden yesterday the GR series Class 1 white, yellow, red, green
(NZ) and blue have been approved and we plan to publish an updated Gazette Notice
incorporating this approval next week.

Yours sincerely

R A (Bob) Gibson
Senior Engineer Traffic Engineering Policy
Policy Division
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